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| Paul Urban would like to petition the City of Chapel Hill to consider removing the three stop signs that were installed
on Standish Drive last year. They are located at Bluefield , Saint Thomas Drive and Elderberry. These three stop signs do
not serve any purpose at all but to stop at every intersection on Standish Drive which is only five blocks long. | wish the
City of Chapel Hill would have taken a wait and see approach before dropping 3 stop signs on a short road. Now we have
no extra traffic here from Wegmans and have to stop 5 times on everyday on Standish Drive for no reason at

all.

Paul Urban resident of Colony Woods Subdivision
Sent from Mail for Windows



